Minutes of the Dec 18, 2023 Board Meeting of the Evening Garden Club
(EGO)

These are NON-MEETING minutes.

Per the bylaws, the meeting should have been on December 25", but being a
holiday this was rescheduled to December 18™.

At the close of the November 2023 meeting, it was agreed that the weather may be
messy, driving at night (by 6 pm) is not good for many, and if no urgent agenda
items, we would cancel the December Board meeting. Agreed that if there were
some urgent agenda item, the Board could meet by ZOOM.

On December 18™, the membership was advised the meeting was cancelled but that
“behind the scenes” activities would continue — which they have: ZOOM issues
and Website updates.

Next meeting is on January 29, 2024.

Submitted by Heather Emberson, President



